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CALHOUN COUNTY BOARD OF 
BUDGET HEARING 
SEPTEMBER 6, 1995 
6:00 P.M. 

PRESENT & ACTING: 

DUANE CAPPS, CHAIRMAN 

-

COMMISSIONERS 

' · 

DONNELL WHITFIELD, VICE-CHAIRMAN 
FRED ATTAWAY 
PACK BOWDEN 

WILLIE D. WISE, CLERK 
BRENDA TODD, DEPUTY CLERK 
BROWARD VICKERY, DEPUTY SHERIFF 

-

DEPUTY VICKERY CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER. COMMISSIONER BOWDEN LED 
IN PRAYER AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE. 

COMMISSIONER WHITFIELD MADE THE MOTION TO TENTATIVELY ADOPT THE 
1995/96 MILLAGE RATE AT 10 MILLS. MOTION SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER 
BOWDEN AND CARRIED 4-0. 

MOTION MADE BY COMMISSIONER BOWDEN TO TENTATIVELY ADOPT THE FISCAL 
YEAR 1995/96 BUDGET IN THE AMOUNT OF $4,501,401. COMMISSIONER 
WHITFIELD SECONDED THE MOTION. MOTION CARRIED 4- 0. 

CHAIRMAN CAPPS POLLED THE BOARD REGARDING THE SHERIFF'S BUDGET. IT 
WAS THE CONSENSUS OF THE BOARD TO PLACE $20,000 IN THE SHERIFF'S 
BUDGET SETTING THE SHERIFF'S BUDGET AT $770,700 FOR FISCAL YEAR 
1995/96. 

THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS THE BOARD DID ADJOURN. 

~-
WILLIE D. WISE, CLERK 
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